Chris O'Brien
“

From: Mark Deresienski <md80249@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 9:23 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Boat tax

We are the ocean state with more coastline percentage than any other state in America. Even though we think of boats
in Newport the majority of boats are owned by hard working middle class Rhode Islanders who are already taxed
beyond belief. Please keep us in a special place and vote no on the boat tax bill.

Sent from my iPad



